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Headteacher’s notes… 
Another week has almost been and gone with some very changeable weather! Curriculum Letters from each year group 
should be coming home today and we hope that you find these useful. Along with other schools we have been 
experiencing some technical issues with sending out messages and letters via email and we apologise if this has caused 
any inconvenience. 
 
There was a very positive PTA meeting this week with plans being made for events this term. I must also thank the PTA 
for organising a successful Bingo Evening last week and to all those who came and supported the event. 
 
I am sorry to say that there have been some unfortunate acts of vandalism at the school over recent weekends which 
has resulted in some significant damage to our wildlife area and pond. If you see anything please could you help us and 
report anything suspicious to the Police. 
 
Don’t forget that there is no school on Monday as it is the May Bank Holiday. 
 
Class and Team Photographs   
Class and team photographs will be on Tuesday 2nd May, during the course of the normal school day. 
 
Netball 
Brampton entered a Year 5 and a Year 6 team into the High Fives netball competition at St Ivo School in St Ives on 
Tuesday 25th. Despite sleet and rain and icy conditions the Year 6 team came fourth whilst the Year 5 team came joint 
first. Thank you to all the parents who provided transport and supported the children. 
 
Year 2 SATs Information Meeting 
Our Year 2 Class Teachers are holding a Year 2 SATs Information Meeting on Wednesday 3rd May 2017 at 5pm in 2 
Maple’s classroom.  As well as Year 2 SATs Information, there will be an opportunity to see last year’s SAT papers and to 
ask any questions you may have about the Year 2 SATs. 
 
Brampton Kids Club Holiday Club 
Brampton Kids Club are holding a holiday club between Tuesday 30th May and 5th June 2017 from 8.00am – 6.00pm.  If 
you would like to book your child’s place, please take a booking form from the rack outside the school office or 
download it from the school website. 
 
Headlice 
As we have returned to school we have received reports of headlice.  Therefore, could you please check your child, 
preferably on a weekly basis.   
 
Choir/Orchestra Notices 
Musical Teas – These are being held on Sunday 21st May at St Mary Magdalene Church, Brampton 3pm – 4.30pm.  The 
choir and orchestra have been invited to perform.   
The School Music Concert will be held this year on Thursday 25th May at 6.30pm in the School Hall.  Both the choir and 
orchestra will perform.   
 
PTA NEWS  
Thank you to everyone who came along to our Bingo event last Friday, you helped us raise £170!  
Summer Fair – Saturday 8th July, 11-2pm – if you would like to have a stall at our Summer Fair, please email 
BramptonPTA@outlook.com  
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Co-op Local Community Fund – We have been lucky to have been selected as one of the Co-op’s local ‘good causes’ 
whereby you can raise money for the school every time you purchase Co-op branded products.  For the 6 months that 
we are part of the fund (April-October), the money builds up.  Members can log into their account online and choose 
which cause their contribution goes to.  If members don’t choose a cause, the Co-op will share the contribution that has 
built up equally between the causes in the local community.  If you are already a member of the Co-op and currently 
collect points every time you shop, please can you log in and choose Brampton PTA as your local good cause.  If you are 
not a member please check out www.coop.co.uk/membership 
 
If you have any comments or queries about Brampton PTA or if you have any ideas of new fundraising events that we 
could run, then please feel free to drop us an email at BramptonPTA@outlook.com.  Don’t forget to ‘like’ our Facebook 
page too! 
 
 
Dates 
Please keep an eye on the dates each week in case of any changes.  
 

May 

Wednesday 3
rd

  RM Assembly 9.15am 

Monday 8
th

 – Thursday 11
th

  Y6 SATs week  

Wednesday 10
th

  RW Assembly 9.15am 

Tuesday 16
th

  Y6 Residential visit meeting 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17
th

  1W Assembly 9.15am 

Friday 19
th

  PTA Meeting 2.00pm 

Wednesday 24
th

  1M Assembly 9.15am 

Thursday 25
th

  School Musical Concert 6.30pm 

Monday 29
th

  Start of half term  

June 

Monday 5
th

  School closed  

Tuesday 6
th

  Children return  

Wednesday 7
th

  Service Families Forum 
New Intake Evening 

3.30pm 

Friday 9
th

  Family Picnic 
PTA Meeting 

 
2.00pm 

Monday 12
th

  Y1 Phonics Screening Check (all week)  

Wednesday 14
th

  3M Assembly 9.15am 

Monday 19
th

 – Friday 23
rd

  Y6 Residential visit  

Wednesday 21
st

  3W Assembly 9.15am 

Wednesday 28
th

  RB Assembly 9.15am 

Thursday 29
th

  KS1 and Reception Sports Day 1.30pm 

July 

Monday 3
rd

  KS2 Sports Day 1.30pm 

Friday 7
th

  Non Uniform Day  

Saturday 8
th

  PTA Summer Fair 11am-2pm 

Thursday 13
th

  PTA Disco  

Tuesday 18
th

  Leavers’ Evening  

Wednesday 19
th

  PTA Meeting 7.30pm 

Friday 21
st

  End of term  
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